- Pebruary 17, 1942,

Mr. Pete J. Bonnell,
1409 Carland Street,

Dear nru- Bomnells

. Thank you for your kind letter of the 24th ultimo.
I am glad that you have found "My Basketball Bible" and
“Bottw Mathull” helpful to you.

I would suggest that you use “Foot Toughener"
your feet to toughon them. You may obtain this atmoat
any of the sporting goods houses. Or, if you wish, get
some compound tinoture of benzoin at the drug store and
paint it on your feet. Do not paint between the toes
of'tener than once a week, but if you use it mularly

I m' that you will find it bmfiehlu

- If there ie any way in which I can help you rurbher
ltﬂllboaplaumtomqu.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysioal Education and Recreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




